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Media Contact: Deputy Shade McMillian    Date: March 5, 2021 

LCSO Narcotics Unit Arrests Two for Cocaine Sales 

 

Last Month, following information gathered by the Leon County Sheriff’s Office Narcotics 

Unit and the LCSO SPIDER (Special Projects Investigations Detection Enforcement 

Response) Unit, an investigation into the sale of illegal narcotics was conducted at a 

residence in the 600 block of West 6th Avenue. During this investigation, narcotics were 

purchased from 61-year-old Walter Lamb, and 55-year-old Tawana Jerger. 

On February 24, 2021, because of this investigation, deputies executed a search warrant 

and made contact with Lamb at the residence. During the search of the residence, 

deputies located 35 grams of cocaine and other drug paraphernalia. The seized cocaine 

was found in 85 individually packaged plastic baggies, indicative of the sale and 

distribution of illegal narcotics.  

Lamb was arrested and transported to the Leon County Detention Facility. 

Deputies obtained an arrest warrant for Jerger for the sale of a controlled substance and 

she was arrested on March 2, 2021 and transported to the Leon County Detention Facility. 

Sheriff Walt McNeil recognizes the importance of community policing and crime 

prevention by reminding citizens if you SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING. Helping 

law enforcement identify suspicious activity makes Leon County a better place to live, 

work, and play. 

 

 

ARRESTED: Walter Lamb 

DOB:7/19/60 

CHARGES: Sale of Cocaine 

  Trafficking of Cocaine – More than 28 grams 

  Maintaining a Drug House 

  Possession of Drug Paraphernalia  

ARRESTED: Tawana Jerger 

DOB: 9/12/66 

CHARGES: Sale of Cocaine (Warrant) 
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